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13th March 2025 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

Iftar Dinner – Thursday 20th March 2025 

Lealands High School is excited to host our first Iftar Dinner on the evening of Thursday, 20th March 2025. As a 
school, we are committed to celebrating the diversity of our students who represent many ethnicities and religious 
traditions.  This is a particularly important time of year for people of many faiths and we recently celebrated Shrove 
Tuesday with pancakes in school.   

This event will provide a wonderful opportunity for students to learn about Ramadan. We are organizing this event 
in partnership with Luton Foodbank, a local charity that supports families and individuals facing difficulties in our 
community. Any profits raised from the event will go to support the work of the Foodbank. 

This event serves as an ideal opportunity for both parents and students to gain insight into why our Muslim students 
fast during the month of Ramadan. The Iftar dinner is open to all students and families (Muslim and non-Muslim) 
from every year group, and we would be delighted to have you join us. 

The evening promises to be a memorable experience as we celebrate together. Here are the details for the event: 

●​ Doors open at: 5:15 PM 
●​ Event starts at: 5:30 PM 
●​ Iftar (Fast opens): 6:19 PM 
●​ Event ends at: 7:00 PM 

 

We are also excited to have students reciting poems, Quran verses, and leading prayers. It would be wonderful to see you and 
your family share this experience with our students and staff. 

 

Ticket Information: 

●​ Price: £10 per person (includes a hot meal and water) 
●​ How to Order: Tickets can be paid for via Scopay.  
●​ Deadline for Orders: Please submit your ticket request by completing the google form by  Monday 17th 

March as spaces are limited and will be allocated on a first come-first-served basis. 

 

 

https://forms.gle/bcxbpCsi4VGNuFrD6


 
 

 

Please note that students must be accompanied by a parent/carer to attend the event. If you have any questions or require 
further information about the event, please do not hesitate to contact me directly. 

We look forward to sharing this special evening with you and your family. 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Mr Ali​
Director of Mathematics​
Lealands High School 

 


